



26 September 2017

MR. FEDERICO P MARTIN, Ed. D., CESO VI City Schools Division Superintendent Department Of Education Cordillera Administrative Region Baquio City

Dear Sir:

In celebration of the National Book, the Baguio City Library will conduct a Seminar – Workshop for grade school teachers with the theme "Strengthening Lifelong Literacy Services Thru Tips and Techniques on Storytelling, Part II", on October 26, 2017 at the Baguio City Library, Burnham Park. Our invited Resource Person is Dr. Luis P. Gatmaitan, author of children's books and a top notch storyteller.

In line with this, may we invite one (1) grade school teacher participant from all public elementary schools in the City of Baguio. This seminar – workshop is sponsored by the City Government of Baguio thru the Baguio City Library. Meals and snacks will be served free. The staff of the library will take care of the distribution of invitations.

Thank you very much and looking forward to your support in our common pursuit for quality services in the development of lifelong learning.

Sincerely,

FE F REQUILMAN

To: All School Administrators, Principals & Teachers In-Charge
(Elementary & Secondary)

FOR YOUR INFORMATION & APPROPRIATE ACTION

FEDERICO P. MARTIN, Ed.D, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

Tel. Nos.: (074) 442-8917 / (074) 442-2837

Website: http://www.baguio.gov.ph